TOWN OF TEXAS PLANNING  COMMISSION MEETING
FEBRUARY 5, 2018
7:00 pm
TOWN MUNICIPAL CENTER
Notices were posted at the Municipal Center, and on the website.
Meeting was called to order by Bill Schwede.   Roll call was taken by Clerk. 
Minutes of January  meeting were read by the Clerk. Motion by Paul Anderson  to approve.  Second by Philip Walters and carried.
CHAIR REPORT- Chair was ill.
Number 6 on the agenda was moved forward.  NCRP staff was in attendance.
Commission members reviewed 
Demographics, Housing Trends, Economics and Community Facilities.
Corrections were requested in populations and households.  Also reviewed a map of community facilities and gave corrections and additions to the map.  Also questioned if they would update road names with the County since they will change in spring or summer.  Also reminded that there was the initial annexation and a 75 year plan of more annexations to Maine.
TOWN BOARD CHAIR- Public Service lines will be updated many from 1940.  There was a dog issue that Delmar reported to Stan as constable.
CLERK REPORT- Clerk reported on address changing per Eastern Towns Meeting and County CPZ personnel.
ZONING INSPECTOR REPORT-No permits.  No more about Trapp River Gold Course sale questions.  No more about Trumps question about rezone and selling off a portion of property.
REVIEW AND DISCUSSION QUESTIONS BY PROPERTY OWNERS-None
DISCUSSION OF PROPERTIES NOT IN COMPLIANCE
BUSINESS-OLD AND NEW--
NCRP will attend 2 more meetings at least.  The Town will sign the Public Participation Resolution during their meeting.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting adjourned by a motion of Paul Anderson, second by Keith Plautz  and carried.
Lorraine I Beyersdorff-Town Clerk
